
Environment Agency 
3rd Floor, Seacole Building, 2 Marsham Street, London, SW1P 4DF 
Telephone: 03708 506 506 
Email: enquiries@environment-agency.gov.uk  
Website: www.gov.uk/environment-agency  

Catherine Carpenter 
London Borough of Lambeth 
Planning Policy 
Phoenix House (10) Wandsworth Road 
London 
SW8 2LL 

Our ref: SL/2007/101496/CS-
10/SB1-L01 

Date: 16 March 2020 

Dear Ms Carpenter 

Draft Revised Lambeth Local Plan Proposed Submission 

We have no further comments to make following our responses on previous drafts, 
dated 4  December 2017 (our reference SL/2007/101496/CS-08/IS1) and most 
recently 16 January 2019 (our reference SL/2007/101496/CS-09/PO1). 

We are supportive of the policies included that protect the environment and seek to 
reduce flood risk. 

Please find attached two useful documents for your information relating to the 
Thames Estuary 2100 plan. The Council briefing attached is currently being updated 
to remove the requirement for implementation plan objectives. If you have any 
questions about these 2 documents, or our response, please let me know. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Carly Cudmore 
Sustainable Places Team Leader 

Direct e-mail kslplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk 
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